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Attachment 7 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A RESPONSE ACTION PLAN 
AND PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

EMERSUB 16 LLC (fka Kop-flex) 
 
The properties located at 7555 and 7565 Harmans Road in Hanover, Maryland have been accepted into Maryland’s Voluntary 
Cleanup Program. A proposed response action plan (RAP) has been submitted to the Maryland Department of the Environment 
(MDE) for approval.  The property’s soil and groundwater have been affected by solvent chemicals, primarily chlorinated volatile 
organic compounds.  The proposed response actions involve the implementation of institutional and engineering controls, and 
operation of hydraulic containment systems to control migration of contaminants in the groundwater.  The contaminated 
groundwater will be collected and treated to remove the contaminants, and the treated water discharged to a nearby surface water 
body.  
 
This RAP is based upon future use of the property for commercial purposes. 
 
 Participants: EMERSUB 16 LLC   TC Harmans Road, LLC 
  8000 West Florissant Avenue  1055 Jefferson Street NW 
  St. Louis, MO 63136  Washington, DC 20007 
 
 Contacts: Steve Clarke   Raymond Goins 
  314-553-1953   202-295-3321 
  
 Eligible Property: EMERSUB 16 LLC (fka Kop-flex) 
  7555 and 7565 Harmans Road, Hanover, MD 21076 
 
 Public Informational Meeting: June 24, 2015; 6:00 PM 
  Anne Arundel Community College 
  7000 Arundel Mills Circle, Hanover, MD 21076 
 
Any person wishing to request further information or make comments regarding the proposed RAP must do so in writing. 
Comments or requests should be submitted to the attention of the Voluntary Cleanup Program project manager, Richelle 
Hanson, at the Maryland Department of the Environment, 1800 Washington Boulevard, Suite 625, Baltimore, Maryland 21230; 
telephone 410-537-3493. 
 
All comments and requests must be received by the Department in writing no later than June 29, 2015.  

 
 


